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DL  Payroll Procedures/Payday Schedules  X    Lorna 

Gerome 
 

Executive leadership of Albemarle County Public Schools and Local Government has proposed moving to a mandatory 
12-check pay frequency schedule for all employees.  This change takes effect with the start of the 2018-19 school year and 
represents another step in improving organization-wide efficiencies, such as employee onboarding, benefits enrollment, 
and payroll processing. With the change to a mandatory 12-pay schedule, health and dental benefits rates will be 
simplified and easier for employees to understand. 
  

 
EA   Support Services Goals   X   Amanda 

Farley 
 

Changes based on the recommendation from VSBA. 
 

EEAC School Bus Safety Program  X    Jim Foley 
 

Changes based on the recommendation from VSBA. 
 

IGAD   Career and Technical Education   X    Michael 
Craddock 

 
Changes based on the recommendation from VSBA. 
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